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We have had to make an unfortunately late change of schedule for our next SOLO I(from 28
July to 30 June). This Is due to a prior commitment by the Commanding Officer of Barbers
Point NAS. We were, however, able to get another workday scheduled for 8 June, the Saturday
before our next SOLO II so bring your garden tools get In some early practice.

~JjJi.STNQV,lcjj
Congratulations to GARRET LEW In C Street Prepared. He finished closest to first In class and
had the fastest time of last month's novices. We would also like to welcome Bill Meredith,
Daniel Sahara and Allen Kem to SCCA Solo II Racing.
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The Guestllst used by the Naval Air Station to allow access to the track will be a duplicate of
our mailing list. As long as you have been receiving your HUILA with a printed lable you will be
on the Guestllst. If you are not on our mailing list. but would like to be, contact ED KEMPER at \
524"()300or leave a message with his secretary. If you know someone who would like to attend
one of our events that Is not on our mailing list contact ROGER AU at 988-5564lt..l1uLone
week prior to the event so that he can get their name added to the guest list. Remember to
have a picture ID. valid current driver's license, valid no fault Insurance certificate, currf
vehicle registration and the current safety check documentation. \
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Many thanks to BILL LINDSAY for his time and effort In making the new START, FINISH and
TECH signs. Good work Bill. the signs are much appreciated.


